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I would like to give my support to the response to the above made by Richard Bird on behalf of the UK 
Major Ports Group (UKMPG) of which we are a member.  
 
As commented by others we also found the consultation document to be complex and difficult to 
follow and as such felt unable to make a full response, even though there were matters of interest.  
 
We would very much support a meeting, as suggested by Richard, to discuss this consultation further. 
 
With kind regards,  
 
Alex 
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